
                                                                              

 

For Immediate Release 
 

Date: Monday, December 23, 2024 
Contact:  Sergeant Lori Franklin 
Phone: (928) 373-4732 
Case#  2024-73222 
 
 

AGGRAVATED ASSAULT 
      
Yuma, AZ –  

 
On Monday, December 23, 2024, at approximately 7:50 a.m., the Yuma Police 
Department responded to the 2100 Block of South Walnut Avenue for a report of a 
male subject who sustained a gunshot wound.  
  
The investigation revealed that a 39-year-old male was struck and sustained non-
life-threatening injuries at an unknown location and drove himself to the area of 
Walnut Avenue where police were called. There is no suspect information at this 
time.  
 
The 39-year-old victim was transported to OnVida Health for medical treatment.  
  
This case remains under investigation. 
  
The Yuma Police Department encourages anyone with any information about this 
case to please call the Yuma Police Department at (928) 373-4700 or 78-Crime at 
(928) 782-7463 to remain anonymous.  
 

 
Information Released By:  Officer Christina Fernandez 
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